
Newsletter – Term 4, 2013  
 
 
WELCOME TO TERM 4 
 
Term 4 classes 
Classes will commence for the term 4 on Monday 21

st
 October, the 2

nd
 week of term as usual.  If you would like to 

reserve a place for your child please email as soon as possible, places are limited.  
If your child was registered last term they will be re-registered this term automatically.  Please let us know ASAP if 
they do not require their place this term. 
This term we will be creating giant puppets and creations for the Santa parade, painting project and Christmas 
decorations.  
 
This term we will again be running our specialist Six week CLAY course (7yrs+) on a Thursday in Pukekohe, 
3.45pm – 5.00pm, classes commence on Thursday 31

st
 October. Projects this term include pinch pot pets and 

monsters, Christmas bowls and tree toppers.  The cost of this class is $120.00.  
 
Class details :  Afterschool Art and craft;  Monday and Wednesday groups (6 years +) 3.30pm - 4.30pm  

Tuesday group (9 years +) 3.30 - 4.30pm  
Six week Clay class:  Thursday (7 years +): 3.45-5pm  

 
We will also be running a Saturday Christmas clay decoration workshop in Pukekohe on Saturday 7

th
 and 14

th
 

December, $60 for both Saturdays, price includes all materials and kiln costs.  
 
Please contact Anna on 09 238 1939 to register for this class, places are limited. 
 
 
Young @ Art Exhibition 2013 
A big thank you to all the students who exhibited artwork in the Young @ Art exhibition in the school holidays.  We 
have received fabulous feedback and you should all be very proud of your young artists.  
All work will be for collection from the Richard Taylor Weta workshop from next week (Monday / Wednesday 3-
5pm).  If you cannot collect at these times please contact Anna to arrange another time. 
 
Santa Parade 2013 
This term our after school students will be working on fabulous creations or the Pukekohe Santa Parade.   
Date for you calendar for Pukekohe Santa Parade this year is Sunday 1st December.  If your child is a current 
after school student please advise if your child cannot attend. 
 
Arty Parties, Face Painting & Entertainment 
All current Young @ Art students can receive a 10% discount for our 'Arty Party's' and also face painting, glam or 

gore parties & other entertainment available through Magical Masquerade Professional Face Painting (Anna 

with her other hat on!).  We also offer face painting and basic special fx workshops from time to time, a Halloween 
one is commencing this week at Gracey’s Costume hire.  Please contact us for more information. 
 
Recycling 
We love to recycle at Young @ Art!  If you have anything unwanted in your garage or home that may come in 
useful we would be very grateful!  Often the most random items can become an amazing inspirational project. 
 
We wish you a refreshing Spring and creative term 4. 

 
Best regards, 
Anna Molineux 

 
Young @ Art                
Ph. 09 238 1939 / Mob. 0297 712 923 
www.youngatart.co.nz 
youngatart@clear.net.nz 


